February 20, 1973

The Board of Election Supervisors met at the Court House on Tuesday,
February 20, 19735, 8t 2 P.M.

The following members were present:

Raymond C. Patterson
Oscar W, Spigler

1. Kenneth Long
Donald E. Zombro
David K. Poole, Jr.

Mr. Long made a motion we order ten voting machine covers for the
large voting machines. Mr. Spigler seconded the motion. Motion
carried.

The Board approved the office to order one Visible Accounting File.

The voting machines are in need of some repairs. The custodians will

do this work, but they are to give us an estimate as to how much time,
how many machines need repairs and the cost before the Board will decide
if it is to be done at this time.

The office has received a letter from the State office commending us
for a very "smooth, well-run" 1972 General Election.

The Ross-lMayflower Moving Company has quoted us a price for moving and
storing the voting machines, After much discussion, it was decided at
the present time the County Roads Department will continue to move and
store the machines.

A new method for registered females who get married in regard to chang-
ing their names was discussed. The old method as given to the office
by the attorney at that time read:

All registered females who get married are taken off the
voting record and must reregister under their new name to
be elgible.to vote in future elections,

The new method is as follows:

All registered females who get married are sent a letter
and form to be signed and returned to our office in two
weeks in order to get their names changed. The ones that
are not returned to our office are taken off the voting
records and must reregister before they are allowed to
vote. All letters that are not delivered and all persons
who can not be located will be removed.

Mr. Spigler suggested we put an article in the newspaper in regard to
the new method of changing names.

The Board members asked the clerks to check on the price of new and
used voting machines.



February 20, 1973

All Board members and clerks will be attending a special meeting of
the Maryland Association of Election Officials to be held in Annapolis,
Maryland, on February 27, 1973.

Next meeting will be held in April.

Respectfully submitted,

Daris Phillips



